
 

 

 

 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A Lightbown 

Head of School: Mrs J. Kirk 

Aslacton Primary School, Church Road, Aslacton Norwich, Norfolk, NR15 2JH Tel: 01379 

677345 

23rd November 2017 

Dear Parents 

Visit to Norwich Theatre Royal Pantomime  

On Friday 5th January 2018 the whole school will be visiting Norwich Theatre Royal to see their 

pantomime production of Sleeping Beauty. We will be going in the morning after registration and will be 

back at approximately 2:15pm. We will be travelling by coach.  

Children are required to wear school uniform as usual.  They will need to bring a packed lunch in 

disposable packaging and a named water bottle.  

We are very much looking forward to the trip, which has been kindly paid for by the Friends Committee 

with money raised from your generous donations at fundraising events.   

The trip is fully paid for and no money is due.   

Please return the slip at the bottom of this letter and attached consent form to the school office as soon 

as possible, and by Friday 1st December. 

Thank you very much, 

 

Jenny Kirk 

Pantomime trip 5th January 2018 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________________ to 

take part in the Pantomime trip.  

 

My child will be bringing their own packed lunch  

 

I would like to order a school packed lunch for my child.  This will be ordered the day before and 

stored in the fridge overnight.  

Their chosen sandwich filling is (please circle)   ham  cheese  

. 

My child is entitled to a free school meal. 

I will be paying for my child’s school packed lunch. 

 

tel:01379

